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23rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers   

Colour Run- Tuesday 20th May 

We are pleased to announce we will be holding a sponsored colour run to raise funds for the academy.  We will be 

holding a raffle, with tickets on sale the week of the colour run.   

As well as raising funds, our hopes are to promote health, happiness and bring our wonderful community together.  All 

pupils are eligible to take part with the distance of the run depending on their age and ability.  

If you wish for your child to take part in the sponsored colour run, please carefully read and complete the attached 

consent form and return to school along with your completed sponsor form, by 12th May and request any money to be 

returned by Friday 23rd May. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Kate Steward 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


